fru

FOREIGN OFFICE,
s.w.1.,

17th April, 1942,

/é Aren Norred

Many thanks for your
letter of the 15th April
enclosing your new paper about
the forthcoming conversations
with the United States. I will
see that this is read by all
concerned in this Office.

S,
/tfd/?/mu./u
Professor R. Harrod,

Prime Minister's Statistical Branch,
War Cabinet Offices.



